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I oppose this bill AS WRITTEN. It would make it near impossible for licensed 

therapists to question patients' complex issues around gender and sexuality. The job 

of a therapist IS to question and help patients understand their emotions, feelings etc. 

Although I agree conversion therapy is horrible, this bill restricts a therapists ability to 

do their job and DEMANDS affirmation without question. 


